March 29, 1973

Mr. Edward Mardigian
6400 Product Drive
Sterling Heights, Mich.

Dear Ed:

I do indeed know that you wouldn't
let me down. You are one of those
rare friends to whom I can turn for
help with the certain knowledge that
I will receive a positive answer.
Unfortunately, there aren't too many,
but I am thankful for the few I have.

Your $15,000 was certainly a great

help. Especially when it is given

with such nice words, its value is
doubled. I thank you for your generosity
and your kind words.

Warmest regards to Mrs. Mardigian and
yourself.

Sincergly,

Haik Kavookjian
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